Message

From: Paul Bonwick [paulbonwick@compenso.ca]

Sent: 1/19/2011 9:24:23 PM

To: Sandra Cooper [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=scooper]

Subject: FW: Contact Attachments: Gteg Sones.vcf

Hi Sandra:

Please let me know if you have time tomorrow morning to review the AGP situation. It is there hope that you will be able to send a letter out this week requesting a meeting for the February 26, 27 or March 2,3.

It was explained to me that Cindy Hood take her marching orders from the Director. As a result it is important of him to be in the room when the meeting takes place. I know that previous Directors have traveled here in the past so it should not present a problem.

If there is the slightest hesitation on behalf of the Director I can call John Wilkinson's (Minister and friend) office and ask him to give the Director a bit of encouragement.

I am available to chat in the morning if you have free time. Also curious how you made out with the CAO in clarify roles and conduct.

Please call my cell when you have time.

Cheers, Paul